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1 Apologies: Bryan Thomas, Roger Crombleholme, Catherine Frankenburg, Bryan 
Arnott 
Present: Gerry Elgy, John Elgy, Diana Horth  

2 Minutes of last meeting:  Agreed 

3 Matters arising: 
 
Club Assets  DH to contact people re assets.    Gerry to obtain tags to ID each asset. 
 
First taster session saw 10 skiers turn up, 2 have since returned.  Next session will be 
25 October. 
 

4 Affiliations 
Gerry and John to confirm membership numbers before asking Bryan A to pay SSE. 

5 Publicity/membership 
Notice board has been put up at Ackers.  Leaflets and cards available for people to 
pick up. 
 
Still to hear from Jeff about neighbour and potential publicity film. 
 
 

6 Club Budget 
Bryan demonstrated the card reader to Gerry and John.  Ackers staff will be trained 
in its use and will manage PAYG skiers. 
 
Sally Giles made suggestions to improve the register to ensure all skiers are actually 
logged in and checked for payment.  She proposes that the status of skiers is checked 
regularly. 
Jenni Fennell also suggested adding time of arrival and departure should be added to 
the form. 
 
Contract rates – RSG propose £52 rather than £60 to avoid losing some skiers if they 
feel the increase is too much and £16 for Friday sessions. 
 
The club currently pays Ackers £1700 per month with coach fees on top.   Gerry is 
concerned that correct figures are obtained before setting the new rate and will aim 
to meet with Bryan Arnott as soon as possible. 
 

7 Holidays 
Training week has 41 members and 5 coaches.  BA arranging ski carriage 
Club holiday – all places booked 
Family training week – Roger noted that 5 families had signed up.   
HATW admin finalised 
 

8 Reports 
Secretary - nil 
Treasurer – nil 
Membership –161 paid up members to date.  Renewals coming in.  Reminders will go 
out at end of month.  John will also write to ask why a member hadn’t renewed if 
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appropriate.  Stan Moore had written to say he wished to stop being a member 
enclosed a £28 donation.  Diana to write to Stan to thank him. 
 
Coaching/Racing – Kingsley Girls won the under 16 ESSKIA championships. 
Entry forms have gone out for club championships.  Winter race league starts 30 
Nov. 
 
Child Welfare – no current issues.  Will check policies and get the proposed training 
under way. 
 

9 Newsletter 
November will be the next edition 
Need to find a web manager 
 

10 
 
 
 
 

11 

SSE -30 days of snowsport 
 
MSC contribution will be the taster sessions. 
Will try to coordinate with Ackers plans too 
 
AOB 
Margaret Smith to be given life membership 
 
Date of next meeting – TBD once Gerry has met with Bryan A 
 
 

  

  

  

 


